
Spanish club – summer 2024     á é í ó ú ñ ü 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As one of the three most widely spoken languages in the world and considered by the British 
Council as the most important foreign language to learn, Spanish will always be a great asset for 
your child. 

Your child will have fun learning Spanish and Google Slides while creating their own comic; they 
can do their own drawings or use the ones done by other club members.  

Here are some comics created in previous years: 

     
 

With all the events planned for this term, Spanish Club will run for 7 weeks, starting on May 2nd and 

finishing on June 27th. It will take place on Thursday at lunchtime in the Computing Suite.  There will be no 
lesson on May 9th. 

12:10 – 12.40 (Year 5 and Year 6)   –   12.40 – 13.10 (Year 3 and Year 4) 

To book a place for your child, please send payment and details by Monday April 29th. 

On-line payment to L Hernandez Ortiz,  
account number: 13617521 
sort code: 20-29-90  
ref: WFJS + your child’s class and surname 
Amount to pay: £35.00 
 
Please let me know if you have any problem with 
on-line payment. 

 E-mail: 

• their name 

• class 

• medical conditions, dietary restrictions 
and/or allergies 

• your name 

• your emergency contact number 

NOTE: If your child has previously joined the club, please e-mail their name and class only, unless any 
other details have changed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Lorena Hernández  
spanish.science@pobroadband.co.uk 


